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27 September, 2016

Mr. John Lothrop

Assistant Director of Engineering
City of League City

300 W. Walker

League City, Texas 77573

Re: City of League City
Hometown Heroes Entrance Monument Sign - Bid No.16-028
Architect’s Recommendation of Contractor

Dear John,

On Tuesday, August 9, 20 | 6, sealed bids were opened for the above referenced project. There
were a total of two (2) bidders. The attached bid tabulation summarizes the results.

Based on the bids received, PGAL evaluated the bidders based on pre-determined criteria. 4-D
Signworx was ranked highest after the evaluation.

4-D Signworx submitted the Low bid on the project with a base bid of $77,850.00. Based on their
Low base bid, their experience and good performance working with us and the City on a similar
previous project, and their qualifications, it is our recommendation that the base bid be accepted
and awarded to 4-D Signworx. It should be noted that neither bidder bid the fiber optic or
electrical connection or infrastructure going to the sign, though they were shown in the
documents, and that those items will need to be procured separately by the City.

Please feel free to give me a call to discuss this recommendation. We appreciate the

opportunity to provide continued service to the City of League City.

Sincerely,
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